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Center for LNG Statement on FERC and DOE NEPA Changes  

 

(Washington, D.C.) – The Center for LNG (CLNG) released the following statement on the changes made 

to NEPA procedures by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) and the Department of Energy 

(DOE).  

 

Charlie Riedl, Executive Director of the Center for LNG, said: 

“Certainty is vital for the U.S. LNG industry and these recent updates and proposed updates to 

NEPA procedures help instill additional certainty into the permitting process. We often say the 

United States is not resource constrained, it is infrastructure constrained. These changes to 

NEPA will shape permitting decisions and allow for a more efficient process. 

 

U.S. LNG is key to energy dominance, and these updates to the permitting process can help 

unleash more of the benefits of U.S. LNG. U.S. LNG has and will continue to drive economic 

growth and support thousands of American jobs and we look forward to working with the 

administration to further grow the role U.S. LNG plays in the global energy system.”  

   

Visit LNGFacts.org to learn more about natural gas, LNG and how they are contributing to a clean 

energy future.     

 

#### 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) advocates for public policies that advance the use of liquefied natural 

gas (LNG) in the United States, and its export internationally. A committee of the Natural Gas Supply Association 

(NGSA), CLNG represents the full LNG value chain, including all six large-scale LNG export facilities in the United 

States, shippers, and multinational developers, providing it with unique insight into the ways in which the vast 

potential of this abundant and versatile fuel can be fully realized.  
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